
PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 6th STREET STAIR CONSTRUCTION located 
between Woodside Avenue and Treasure Hill.  The owner requests bids for the general 
contract for all work.  Sealed bids for the construction of the 6th Street Stairway 2020 
project will be received by Matt Twombly, Park City Municipal Corporation at the Office of 
Sustainability, 445 Marsac Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060, until 2 PM local time September 
10, 2020, and then at 2:05 PM that same day and place will be publicly opened and read 
aloud.  In the absence of the project manager, sealed bids should be dropped off to the 
City Recorder, also on the third floor, Executive Department.  The work consists of 
approximately 183 linear feet of new stairway and landings consisting of wood and metal 
grates, wood and steel handrail, concrete footings, concrete landing, sidewalk, and steps, 
excavation, replace/relocate 150 linear feet of storm drain pipe, stacked rock wall, and 
landscape restoration.  Bidding Documents will be available August 26, 2020, and may be 
obtained from Alliance Engineering, Inc., via email: michael@alliance-engr.com  A Bid 
Bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total bid is required. The plans and 
specifications may be viewed at the Office of Sustainability at the address above, by 
appointment only via email: mtwombly@parkcity.org.  Park City Municipal Corporation 
reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids or waive any informalities, inconsistencies or 
technicalities in the bids when deemed in the best interest of the Park City Municipal 
Corporation.  
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